
 

 

 

 

    
Anyone can connect to the Easy Fundraising App or 
website to buy from a list of over 400 retailers. There is no 
extra cost to you and a donation from each purchase will be 
made direct to our bank account. 
 www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/williamstukeley 
 
 

 
  

November 2020 

Friends of William 

Stukeley C of E 

Primary School 
2020 has been a difficult year for our team. 
Organising and planning events has become 
a lot harder.  
On a positive note we did raise in 2019/2020: 
£6258.04 which in the current times is a great 
amount. 
 We had a successful Christmas Fayre as 
well as an amazing donation of £2000 from 
the Rotary Club.  
Thank you to everyone who has supported 

us over the year. 😊 
 
Due to current restrictions we have 
postponed our AGM, we will keep you 
updated when we can hold this. If you would 
like to join our committee please contact us, 
we would love to hear from you. 
If you would like to make any comments or 
 suggestions please email them to: 
 friends@williamstukeley.lincs.sch.uk 
 
     
       
 
 
      
 

   

 

friends@williamstukeley.lincs.sch.uk Registered Charity: 1096602 

“Friends of William Stukeley C of E Primary School” 
is a registered charity, a friendly volunteer team of 
mums and staff (but can be dads/grandparents/carers) 
who meet at school once a term and arrange 
fundraising events to help fund resources for the 
school.  
 
 

 

 

 

Hayley Peacher - Chairperson 

Susan Parker     - Secretary 

Debbie Machin   - Treasurer 

Christmas Cards   
Please remember to order these via     
 this link before 9am Friday 13th Nov: 
https://tinyurl.com/y6onw6mn 
 
All payments on +pay (Parentmail) must 
be paid by 9am on Friday 20th 
November. 
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